
 

 

 

Post-exam review of the faculty WIG 

 

1. The opportunity to review exams taken in the winter semester 2024/2025 will take place on 
Friday, 14th February 2025, from 10 to 12 o´clock am, at the respective first corrector´s 
office.  

 

2. Students who wish to review their exams must register with the first correctors by e-mail by 
Monday, 10th February 2025, at the latest. Please state your surname, first name, degree 
program and examination subject.  

 

3. The review of the exams will take place at the OTH in Weiden. The rooms will be announced 
to you in good time.  

 

4. The students will be informed of the date (day/time) for the inspection by the first corrector. 
Only registered students have the right to review exams on 14th February 2025.  

 

5. For exams that have not yet been corrected by 14th February 2025 or if the date is not 
suitable, it is possible to arrange an exam review at a later date in consultation with the first 
corrector.                                                                                                 
The following rules apply:  
a. The exam review takes place in the period from 17th March 2025 to 25th April 2025 

with the respective examiners.  
b. Students who wish to inspect the examination must notify the examiners by e-mail by 

no later than 14th March 2025. 
c. Please state your surname, first name, degree program and examination subject.  
d. The examination inspection will take place at the OTH in Weiden. 
e. The examiners will inform the students of the date (day/time) and location for the 

examination inspection.  
f. The examiners are free to offer an online examination inspection instead of a face-to-

face inspection.  
g. The dates are binding and must be adhered to.  


